
WWest Communications 

EST 
July 25, 2023 

BY UTC WEB PORTAL 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Petition to Receive Support from the Universal Communications 
Services Program Pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and 480-123-110 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Broadband • TV • Telephone 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and WAC 480-123-110, Western Wahkiakum 
County Telephone Company d/b/a Wahkiakum West Telephone and d/b/a V\M/EST 
Communications ("Company") hereby petitions the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission to receive support from the Universal Communications 
Services Program for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2024. 

The petition for support and exhibits that are specified in WAC 480-123-100 and 
WAC 480-123-110 accompany this letter and are being filed electronically via the 
Commission's web portal. This filing consists of an electronic version (in .pdf format) of 
this cover letter and the petition and exhibits. 

If the Commission has any questions regarding the accompanying petition, please 
let us know. 

Kenneth E. Johnson 
Chief Executive Officer 

Accompanying files (including this file): 
NEW-WWCTC-Pet-UCSP-Suprt-Cltr-7-25-23.pdf 
NEW-WWCTC-Pet-UCSP-Suprt-Pet-7-25-23.pdf 
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